SMALL BUSINESS IMPACT STATEMENT 2016

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO NAC 440
SUPPLEMENT 09-19-16 (# 6)

The Legislative Counsel Bureau recommended that the Division of Public and Behavioral Health
(DPBH) provide a supplement to the Small Business Impact Statement. The supplement does
not change the impact on small businesses as the clarification only applies to the county
registrars in Clark and Washoe County.

If the proposed regulation provides a new fee or increases an existing fee, the total annual
amount DPBH expects to collect and the manner in which the money will be used.

6) The only fee increase is to increase the fee a county registrar pays for the issuance of a
death certificate from $1.00 to $4.00. The $4.00 fee has been paid by Clark County and
Washoe County for several years, so this increase is to clarify the actual amount paid. No
revenue is generated by our office, since $3.00 goes to the Children’s Trust Fund and $1.00 to
the Death Review Committee. This particular fee does not apply to any small businesses. Any
new fees are to clarify and lower existing fees due to program changes.

Any persons interested in obtaining a copy of the summary may e-mail, call, or mail in a request
to Jason Lewis at the Division of Public and Behavioral Health at:

Division of Public and Behavioral Health
Office of Vital Records
Attn: Jason Lewis, Program Officer III
4150 Technology Way, Suite 104
Carson City, NV 89701
Phone: 775-684-4162
Email: jalewis@health.nv.gov

Certification by Person Responsible for the Agency

L, Cody L. Phinney, Administrator of the Division of Public and Behavioral Health certify to the
best of my knowledge or belief, a concerted effort was made to determine the impact of the
proposed regulation on small businesses and the information contained in this statement was
prepared properly and
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